
[image: image1.png]



[image: image3.png]



[image: image2]
Owls Autumn Term letter
Dear Parents & Carers,
Welcome to the Autumn Term in Owls Class. We hope the summer holiday was great, although we appreciate a little strange!  We are all looking forward to the new term ahead and getting to know your children. We have planned lots of exciting activities.
This term, we will really be focusing on settling the children back in, re-establishing relationship, routines, rules and behaviour expectations and getting the children back up to speed in the basic curriculum areas. Ensuring the children feel happy and confident is really important to us all at Benwick, and PSHE is high on our list of priorities.

Due to the current pandemic, we are limiting the amount of equipment/belongings being brought in from home. Please could we ask that pencil cases and toys remain at home, as children each have their own stationary pot. 

Reading books will be changed every Monday. Your child will be given a new book or books every Monday afternoon. These will then be collected on the following Monday, and put into 72 hours quarantine before being put back on the shelves for general use.

A quick reminder that fruit is not provided for KS2 children at break times, therefore your child will need to bring their own healthy snack into school.

PE will be on a Monday and a Wednesday. We will endeavour to do PE lessons outside when possible, so it is important that your child has an outdoor PE kit, including trainers. Please make sure that your child’s name is all of their clothing. The children will have PE in the last session of the day, so they will be sent home in their PE kit. Please make sure that this is returned to school the following day.

Homework expectations

The children are likely to feel extremely tired after a very long break from school and we want homework to enhance their learning and not negatively affect children’s enthusiasm. Therefore this term we are focusing on reading, spelling and times tables (& counting) as our basic homework expectations. Please support your child in this, little but often is best. 
Best wishes for a wonderful term,
Miss Wakefield/Mrs Piper & Owls Team
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